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Senwor Year Protocol

You are at the home stretch of your MAC Scholar experience and all of your hard work will soon pay
off in graduation. Congratulations!

Your Senior Year Protocol can be found below:

1. Attend the assigned number of cultural events per programming month- Hispanic Heritage Month,
Native American Heritage Month, Black History Month, Asian Pacific American Heritage Month,
Martin Luther King, Jr. Week, and Middle Eastern Heritage Week.

2. Attend MAC Scholars Meetings- During the Fall and Spring semesters, the scholars will meet for a one
hour meeting with the scholarship coordinator.

3. Celebratory Registration- Invite your family and friends to join the graduation celebration, held the
night before commencement.

4. Multicultural Education- If it has not been completed, scholars should have their final 3 credits from
Cultural and Global Studies, International Travel or language course scheduled during this academic
year.




